
TOWN OF GLASTONBURY 

LEGAL NOTICE 

Pursuant to Section 10-153d of the Connecticut General Statutes, notice is hereby given that the 

contract between the Glastonbury Board of Education and the Glastonbury Education 

Association, for the period of July 1, 2021 to June 30, 2025, has been signed and filed with the 

Town Clerk’s Office and is open for public inspection by appointment only. 

 

Dated at Glastonbury, Connecticut this 22nd day of May 2020. 

 

      Michelle Krampitz, CCTC 

      Town Clerk, Glastonbury 

 

 

 

Publication Information:   Glastonbury Town Website   

    Per Governor’s Executive Order #7I, Sec, 19c. 

 

 


